
  ST. GENEVIEVE CATHOLIC PARISH 
  PO Box 6, 403 Burgar Street  Twisp, WA 98856 
  Office Tel: 509-997-4201   
  Website:  www.methowcatholic.org 
  Email:  shbrewstercds@gmail.com 
 

Pastor:  Rev Pedro Bautista-Peraza  509-689-2931 
Deacon:  Rev Mr. Bill Wehmeyer  425-941-9171 (bwehmeyer1945@gmail.com) 

Child & Youth Protection:  

 Carmen Merrill - 1 718- 639-3188 

 

Parish Council:  Jim Brousseau - Chair, 

Carmen Merrill, Dennis Doyle, Tom Leuschen, 

April Stephens, Alicia Brown 

Finance Council:  Nancy Kirner, Robert Gatlin, 

Tom Flynn 

Bookkeeper:  Nancy Kirner 253-370-0798 

 

Religious Education: 

 April Stephens - Children 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer - Adult 

Baptismal Prep: 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer  425-941-9171 

Altar Society: Alicia Brown & Ginny Humling  

Altar Servers: 

 

Sick & Homebound: 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer  425-941-9171 

Prayer Chain: 

Adoration Scheduling: 

 Don Haley 509-989-9309 

Church Cleaning: 

 Julie Wehmeyer  425-830-0904 

 

Parish Bulletin: 

 Abby Brousseau 206-920-3811 

 Gale Haley 509-765-0653 

 Nancy Kirner 253-370-0798 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer 425-941-9171 

• Reconciliation: (Confession)  available, 

following Mass, on Sunday and Wednes-

day - please contact Fr Pedro, before 

mass, to confirm  availability.  Also by 

appointment. 

• Baptism:  Please contact the Deacon or 

Pastor, at least one month prior to desired 

date. 

• Sacrament of Marriage:  Please contact 

the Deacon or Pastor at least six months 

prior to desired date. 

BUILDING COMMITTEE  

    We commented back to the Architect!  

People with ideas about the new parish hall, especially those with 

building skills, are welcome to Contact Dennis Doyle at 

509-997-7311 or 360-807-3791.  

 

PARENTS: Please do not allow your children to play on/

around the new block retaining wall. Thank you! 

WELCOME: NO MATTER WHAT YOUR PRESENT OR PAST STATUS IN THE CATHOLIC CHURCH.  NO MATTER 
YOUR PERSONAL HISTORY, AGE, RACE OR BACKGROUND.   

YOU ARE INVITED, WELCOMED, ACCEPTED AND LOVED AT ST. GENEVIEVE CATHOLIC PARISH. 

Financial Report: 

Weekly Budget: $1,255.00 

01/05/25:   $1544.00 

01/12/25     $806.00 

Mass Schedule:  

 Sun, Jan 19@11:00 a.m. Second Sunday in 

Ordinary Time.  Rosary @ 10:30am 

 Wed, Jan.22@ 9:30a.m. Communion Ser-

vice    Adoration 5:00 am to 8:30 a.m.,   

 Sun, Jan 26@11:00 a.m.  Third Sunday in 

Ordinary Time.  Rosary @ 10:30 a.m. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Fr. Sean Thomson 
Thomson Family 

Fred Nowicki 
Julie Humling 

Evangeline Grace Knox 
Teagan Maxwell 
Dan Anderson 
Paul Budrow 

Melissa Larsen 
Howard Burcham 

Terry & Barb Anderson 
Bernice Morgan 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Liturgy of the Word 

Isaiah 62:1–5 All shall behold your vindication. 

Psalm 96 “Proclaim his marvelous deeds to all the nations.” 

1 Corinthians 12:4–11 The Spirit distributes gifts to each person. 

John 2:1–11 Jesus transforms water into wine. 

In today’s first reading, Isaiah celebrates a transformed Jerusalem; what had 
been forsaken and desolate is now delightful and—foreshadowing the Gospel—
espoused. Paul tells the Corinthians that the Holy Spirit transforms each and 
every one of them, though in different ways. Finally, in the Gospel, Jesus trans-
forms water to wine, saving the newlyweds from terrible embarrassment. May 
we never overlook God’s power to transform our lives. 

Question of the Week:  Name one spiritual gift that I can identify in myself. 
How can I use that gift in service of the Lord? 

 

 

 

 

C & C: after Mass today.  If you are interested in hosting C& C contact Alicia Brown 
509-429-1621 

Church Cleaning: volunteers are needed for the months of April and July 2025.  Con-
tact Julie Wehmeyer 425-830—0904  if you can help 

Souper Bowl Sunday is coming soon.  Boxes for canned soup for the Cove will be 

available at both church entrances through February 9th.  The Cove thanks you for 

your support! 

TAX LETTERS:have been mailed this week.  If you have any questions or issues 

regarding your letter-please email Nancy Kirner at; nancy.kirner@gmail.com or call 

her at 253-370-0798.  Thank you for your generosity to St. Genevieve’s! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


